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The Uniform House is privileged to have a strong partnership with Indianapolis’ principal
public transportation provider. As a women-owned business with roots in Indianapolis that span
over 70 years, we are proud of IndyGo’s commitment to supporting diverse, local businesses.
This commitment is reflected in their relationships with vendors, like The Uniform House, and
their unwavering dedication to a thriving economic community, made possible by the mobility
they provide to thousands of Indianapolis citizens. The passion IndyGo and its staff show for
Indianapolis is an inspiration to The Uniform House as we continue to provide uniform services
to the businesses and departments of this city.
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